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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boys & Girls Club 

Receives $10,000 from Friends of Jimmy Miller 

  

 

Shelton, CT, May 8, 2014 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley has 

received a $10,000 donation from the Friends of Jimmy Miller Inc. to support its 

homework program at the Joel E. Smilow Clubhouse in Ansonia. The Friends of Jimmy 

Miller Inc. has been a supporter of our Boys & Girls Club for many years. Their donation 

will help us run the Power Hour program, which operates daily for Club members 

needing assistance with their homework. The goal of the program is to raise the academic 

proficiency of participating members.  

 

For further information about the Boys & Girls Club, visit us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 

 

 

Caption 

Left to right: Shaye Roscoe, Executive Director of the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 

Naugatuck Valley; Jimmy Miller; Mark Lauretti, Shelton Mayor; and Joe Palmucci and 

Ben Perry, Friends of Jimmy Miller Dinner committee members. 
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